
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     CONTACT: Ed Reighard 
September 28, 2018                  239-287-3018 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 
Beginning on Wednesday, October 10th, 2018 through Thursday, October 11th, 2018 (weather and 
equipment operations permitting) overhead utility work is scheduled for Florida Power & Light (FPL) on 
the following roadways in the order in which they are listed:   
 

1. Aqui Esta Dr between Bayberry Ave and Bamboo Court 
2. Magdalina Dr near West End Dr. 

 
Each section of the roads will be closed. Detours and impact to traffic are to be anticipated. Hours of 
operation will be between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m.   Message boards, detours and flagging personnel with be 
present to assist with traffic control. 
 
When driving in the area, motorists are encouraged to drive with extreme caution and be alert for workers 
in the right-of-ways. 
 
For additional information on the road closure, please contact Ed Reighard, Operations Manager, AWP at 
239-287-3018 between the business hours of 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday. 
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